

March 6, 1963

Department of State Telegram 800 to the American Embassy Ankara

Citation:

"Department of State Telegram 800 to the American Embassy Ankara", March 6, 1963, Wilson Center Digital Archive, National Archives and Records Administration, Record Group 59, Subject-Numeric Files, 1963, Box 3751, DEF 12 US/NATO. Contributed by Bill Burr and Leopoldo Nuti.

<https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/300442>

Summary:

The U.S. had hoped that an exchange of notes with Turkey on the Jupiter/Polaris arrangement would facilitate a technical level approach to the Turkish military on the "mechanics of Jupiter dismantling." But with parliamentary approval of the notes delayed, and not likely to occur until later in the month, the U.S. needed to make an approach on dismantling so that it occurred in conjunction with the arrival of Polaris submarines in the Mediterranean. With dismantling scheduled to begin on April 15, the Department would like Hare's advice on whether a technical approach could be made "without running unacceptable political risk."

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Carnegie Corporation of New York (CCNY)

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

OUTGOING TELEGRAM Department of State

02149

INDICATE: COLLECT
 CHARGE TO

SECRET
Classification

800

PRIORITY

Origin

ACTION: Amembassy ANKARA
INFO: Amembassy PARIS TOPOL
ROME

1293
1704

Info:

JOINT STATE-DEFENSE MESSAGE

Ankara 1039

We had earlier, in view Turkish sensitivity, hoped delay technical-level approach to Turkish military re mechanics of Jupiter dismantling until after exchange notes. However in view delay entailed by Parliamentary ratification, which we assume could not be completed prior last week March, earlier approach toward dismantling will be required prior to GNA ratification if we are to effect major dismantling operation within original schedule and simultaneously with arrival Polaris force on station.

We assume exchange of notes could not be drafted in form which would not require submission to GNA.

Dismantling scheduled to begin April 15. Would like to know whether you feel we can initiate technical-level approach prior to GNA ratification without unacceptable political risk.

SCP-3

END

RUSK

microfilmed by RMR

[Handwritten initials]

Drafted by: NEA:GTI:JWBowling:mer 3/6/63

Telegraphic transmission and classification approved by:

G/PM - Mr. *[Handwritten name]*

Clearances:

RPM:Mr. Conroy

L:Mr. Marks

DOD:Mr. McNaughton
(substance)

3

SECRET
Classification

DECLASSIFIED

Authority NND 939523

REPRODUCTION FROM THIS COPY IS PROHIBITED UNLESS "UNCLASSIFIED".

For DCIT use only.

[Handwritten: 800]

[Handwritten: DEF 12 US/NATO]